From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 10:27 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting: Tie Bar

Hi Steve,

I wanted to report a recent gift that was given to the Alderman's Office.  On Monday, September 29, representatives of Tie Bar, a new business to Lincoln Park, gifted three items to our office:

 - a lapel pin valued at $8

 - two ties, each valued at $15

Thus, the total value of the gift is $38, and these gifts will be given back to the community, used as raffle prizes or the like at a future event.

Please let me know if there's any more detail you need on this.

Many thanks Steve.

Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

